
Dale Bickef

From:

	

Joseph Vncenza <joe@wuwf.org >
Sent:

	

Thursday, September 07, 2017 2:12 PM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

WUWF in Pensacola

Good day Mr. Bickel,

I hope this day finds you well. I am writing on behalf of WIJWF 88.1 FM in Pensacola. On July 11 2017,
we requested and were granted an Engineering STA from the FCC, due to a massive power surge our
transmitter suffered. FILE NO. BSTA - 2017071 1AAE.

I am please to notify the FCC that as of this date, September 7th, 2017, WUWF has returned to full power
operations as authorized by the FCC. I looked for a form to fill out to convey this information, but could not
find such on the FCC site. If such a form is required, Pd be happy to complete any documents needed to
comply with FCC requirements.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter, please don't hesitate to contact me if I can provide more
information, or if more actions on our part are needed.

Cordially,

Joe Vincenza
Director of Content & Operations
W1JWF Public Media, Pensacola
(850 474-2787
jpwf,pg

By naming WUWF Public Radio in your will or trust, you 'ii help ensure that future generations can enjoy and
cherish all that local public radio has to offer. Click here to find out more.
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